
**Update 3 1700 hours 6/3/2025** 

Active Search for Murder Suspect On-going 

Multiple Law Enforcement Entities Continue Search – CCSO to hold press conference. 

A joint operation including regional, state, and federal law enforcement agencies continues in 
Chelan County in search of Travis Decker. Travis is suspected of kidnapping and murdering his 
three young daughters this past weekend.  

The U.S. Marshals PNVOTF is working closely with the Chelan County Sheriff’s Office, to 
locate and apprehend this fugitive. A reward of up to $20,000 is available for information 
leading directly to Mr. Decker’s arrests. The suspect is not known to be armed at this time, but 
should be considered dangerous.  

Anyone with information is urged to contact the nearest U.S. Marshals office, the U.S. Marshals 
Service Communications Center at 1-800-336-0102, or USMS Tips at www.usmarshals.gov/tips. 
or submit your information here: https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff/forms/submit-a-tip.  

Wenatchee PD and CCSO will hold a joint press conference on the steps of the Chelan County 
Courthouse tonight at 7pm to provide an update to the ongoing investigation.  
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